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VIA E-MAIL 
 
February 14, 2024 
 
Matt Ortiz 
Director, Administrative Law Division  
NM Records and Archives 
Via E-mail: matt.ortiz@srca.nm.gov  
 
Re:  Nonsubstantive Corrections to 7.4.3 NMAC 
 
Dear Mr. Ortiz: 
 

This letter is written to request that certain minor, nonsubstantive corrections be made to 
the New Mexico Department of Health’s rule 7.4.3 NMAC, “Control of Disease and Conditions 
of Public Health Significance”.  The Department of Health’s Epidemiology and Response Division 
recently changed the telephone number for notifying the Department of diseases and conditions of 
public health significance in accordance with NMDOH rule 7.4.3 NMAC.   

 
The Department of Health requests that all references to the old telephone number, (505) 

827-0006, contained in the rule be changed to 1-833-796-8773.  These references can be found in 
Section 7.4.3.13 NMAC at Subsections C and D(1), (2), (6), (7), (9)(b), and (12).   

 
Thanks very much for your assistance with this matter. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Christopher D. Woodward 
Acting General Counsel 
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